
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE April 25, 2019 

The Parliamentary Affairs Committee of the Assemblée parlementaire de la 
Francophonie (APF) concluded its intersessional work in Ottawa 

Ottawa, April 25, 2019 - The Parliamentary Affairs Committee of the Assemblée 
parlementaire de la Francophonie (APF) invites members of the media to meet the Chair, 
Mr. Robert Aubin, for an update on its two days of meetings in Ottawa. The following 
branches of the APF were represented: 

Belgium/French Community/Wallonia, Burkina Faso, Cameroon, France, Kosovo, Mali, 
Morocco, Niger, Ontario, Quebec, Central African Republic, Republic of the Congo, 
Romania, Senegal, Switzerland and the Aosta Valley.  

The mandate of the APF Parliamentary Affairs Committee is to study parliamentary 
matters of common interest, as well as the general direction of interparliamentary 
cooperation, legal issues in the francophone world, rights and freedoms, and democracy 
building. 

DATE:  
Friday, April 26, 2019  

TIME:  
12:30 p.m. 

Members of the media are invited to arrive at 12:20 p.m. in the foyer of the House of 
Commons.  

This event is open to accredited members of the Canadian Parliamentary Press Gallery. 
For temporary accreditation, please contact Collin Lafrance at collin.lafrance@parl.gc.ca. 

LOCATION:  
Parliament Hill  
West Block, House of Commons Foyer 
Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0A6 

-30- 

For more information, please contact:  
Jean-François Lafleur, Association Secretary 

collin.lafrance@parl.gc.ca
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